
Catholic United Financial 
Sunday, September 13, 2015 

 
President Barb Walz opened the meeting with a prayer.  Minutes of the last meeting were read.  
A motion by Mat Walz to accept the minutes as read was seconded by Judy Schutz.  The 
Treasurer’s report was read and Judy Schutz made a motion to accept the report as read.  It 
was seconded by Jeff Theis. 
 
The Matching Grant activity was tabled again until the December meeting. 
 
The date for Fellowship Sunday will be October 18, 2015 after the 8 am Mass.  Coffee, juice, 
and rolls will be served. 
 
The date for our Vocation Mass will be Sunday, October 11th at the 8 am Mass. 
 
Religious Ed program will be doing a Living Rosary on Wednesday, October 21st at 7 pm. 
 
The giving out of St. Nick packages will be on Sunday, December 6, 2015 after the 10 am Mass.  
Everyone is welcome to receive a package.  A motion by Judy Schutz to go ahead with the event 
was seconded by Jeff Theis. 
 
A donation to the Youth Rally of $75 was made motioned by Jeff Theis and seconded by Mat 
Walz. 
 
November 22, 2015 will be the Annual Catholic United Financial Appreciation lunch.  It will be 
held in Paynesville by Dave Stang and other area councils. 
 
Being no further business, Jeff Theis made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  This was seconded 
by Dave Stang.  President Barb Walz closed the meeting with a prayer. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Gene Schutz 


